R N - Thomas Telford
millEEem= S E I

_~ MULTIACADEMY TRUST

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Redhill Parent Enquiries Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ
redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Fay Hurford Telepliona: D1952 327170

Jfay.hurford@redhillprimary.co.uk Kitchen: 01952 327257

\ e 5
Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ Rupseny: Q1252327150

14™ February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of our work on 'Changes' from the Stone Age, the Year 3 children will be visiting Shropshire Hills
Discovery Centre. This will provide the children an opportunity to experience what life was like through
hands-on activities, a tour around the replica roundhouse and a guided walk up to a local hill fort. The children
will visit on Monday 30™ March 2020 and will leave school at approximately 9am and will leave Craven Arms at
2.30pm. We expect them to arrive back to school at 3.15pm (traffic permitting).

The organisers advise that for full enjoyments of the activities, it is vital that the children wear old clothes
which they can get dirty with long trousers to enable them to move safely through the woods. Shorts and
sandals are not suitable. We ask that they wear their school polo shirts and jumpers together with a
waterproof coat and suitable footwear. Wellies or old trainers are recommended, brought in a named bag. It
is very important to bring a change of shoes as the children will get muddy. Depending on the weather it may
also be advisable to apply sun screen on your child before the trip, as a lot of the day is spent outside.
Hayfever/travel sickness sufferers will need to take their medication before the trip. If your child has
allergic reactions to face paints/lanolin in wool, please let us know.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to
order a school packed lunch please confirm this on ParentPay and provide a bag to carry their lunch in.

The cost of the trip to include the coach and entrance/workshops will be £11.00 per child. As you know we can
only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated differently if they do not
pay, however the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions.

Yours sincerely
Sally Lewis and Steph Knowles
Class Teachers

PARENT HELPERS

We do have some places available for parents to accompany us on the visit. If you would be interested in
Jjoining us, please indicate on this Peply Slip. NGME.........ooooooooooooceceeeeeeeee oo e seseeeeeseeseessesess s

“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me
Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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